
 
 

 
From: Paul Feldman [mailto:feldman@fhhlaw.com]  
Sent: Monday, June 14, 2010 2:36 PM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Cc: Hossein Hashemzadeh; James Ballis; Dan Kirkpatrick 
Subject: STA for Digital Translator -- BLSTA-20100426ABD  
 
Dear Mohammad: 
 
This follows up on our telephone call this morning.   As you suggested, we hereby withdraw the pending 
“legal” STA for a digital translator for Station KBEH – File No. BLSTA-20100426ABD.   
 
As you suggested, we will shortly be filing as a replacement, a new “engineering” STA, also requesting 1 
watt of power.    
 
Thank you for your assistance.   Please contact me if you have any questions.  
 
Best,  
 
Paul Feldman 
Counsel for Hero Licenseco 
 

Paul J. Feldman | Fletcher Heald & Hildreth, PLC 
1300 N. 17th Street, Suite 1100 | Arlington, VA 22209 
Tel: 703.812.0403| Fax: 703.812.0486 
feldman@fhhlaw.com | www.fhhlaw.com  

 
 


